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Open Day 

We will be holding an Open Day on Saturday 5th 
October, between 10am and 12noon. This is a good 
opportunity for your friends who may be looking 
for childcare to look around the nursery. We also 
provide government funded hours for 2 & 3 year 
old children. 

Welcome 
A big welcome goes out to all our parents both ex­
isting and new. 
The staff of the toddler and baby rooms would like 
to ask our new parents to provide some family 
photos to put on the wall. This helps your child to 
settle as they like to go and look at the photos and 
talk about them. 
Incentive 
If any parent recommends a friend to the nursery 
and they register their child, after they have been 
with us for one month the person who recom­
mended them will receive a gift voucher to the 
value of £25.00 as a little thank you. 
Outings 
If you are out and about with your children and you 
come across any conkers and leaves or anything 
else of interest please bring them into nursery so 
your child can share their finds with everyone else, 
we like to talk about our adventures. 

Safety 
If for any reason you need someone different to 
pick your child up from nursery please make sure 
we are introduced to them first. This is for your 
child's own safety as we will not let them be taken 
by just anyone. We do understand that emergencies 
do crop up and this is not always possible, in which 
case we would need to be informed and given a 
good description and a pass word which only the 
three parties will know. 

Points to remember 
Could parents please make sure that they do not 
open the door to other parents even i f you know 
them, also can you make sure all doors and gates 
are closed firmly behind you. 

A set of spare clothing should be provided for your 
child in case of accidents. These should ideally be 
kept in a small draw string bag on your child's coat 
Peg-
Parents are also requested to keep to their correct 
session times, as the nursery is staffed around your 
requested hours. 

Weather 

Due to the unpredictable weather we experience in 
this country, could you please ensure that your 
child is dress according to the weather, as they do 
go outside daily. 

How can you help? 
Periodically the staff of your child's room may send 
home activity sheets. These will relate to activities 
carried out in nursery. It would be helpful if you 
could continue the learning at home and provide the 
girls with some feedback. 

We are also always on the look out for house hold 
items for our junk modeling, e.g boxes, shiny pa­
per, cardboard tubes, buttons, plastic tops, plastic 
cartons, ribbons, wool, costume jewelry etc. 

If you are also having a clear out of your Christmas 
decorations and you have some fairy lights in 
working condition then they would be most wel­
come, as we use these to create soft and attractive 
areas. 
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